
Blacklick Valley School District is applying for ESSER Fund (ARP ESSER) 7% Set Asides 

Consolidated grant funds. This funding must be used to target after school programs, summer 

school programs, and learning loss. Blacklick Valley will utilize these funds on the implementation 

and continuation of our After-School Tutoring Programs and Summer Academy. Through this grant, 

we will continue to improve on our current programs and provide students with the supplies and 

technology needed to limit the learning loss created by the pandemic. Accommodations will be made 

for any parent or caregiver who is an individual with a disability and requests an alternate format. 


